
Keeping Children Safe in Education Part 3 Safer Recruitment 2023: 

To comply with a change to Keeping Children Safe in Education September 2022: 

An online check will be undertaken if you are selected for interview at the Shortlisting 

stage. 

Please refer to the KCSiE 2023 document if you require clarification of this 

procedure. 


